From: Alan Coyle

Sent: 21 May 2008 13:48

To: Andy Conway

Subject: CEC Letter of Authority.pdf
Attachments: CEC Letter of Authority.pdf
Andy

Not sure if you have seen this one. It's the letter of authority from DMG,DA and GL for Tom. You will notice the
heavily caveated drafting from Gilll This may also answer the question of her opinion on the DLA letters.

| have saved this in the FC folder.

Cheers
A

Alan Coyle | Finance Manager (Tram Project) | Financial Services | City Development Team | Level 2/5
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